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Statement From Gov. Nikki Haley On Passing Of Nelson Mandela

"I learned that courage was not the absence of fear, but the triumph over it. The brave man is not he who
does not feel afraid, but he who conquers that fear."- Nelson Mandela

COLUMBIA, S.C. - Governor Nikki Haley issued the following statement on the passing of Nelson Mandela:

“There are no words to describe the impact Nelson Mandela had not just on his country but on the world.
May we all continue to learn from his courage, his grace, and his incomparable strength.”
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